
Passenger Notice, 88, 2024-11-06 

 

Passenger Notice 

 

Bus service 88 

Road Closure Sturminster 

Marshall, Nov/Dec 2024 

Due to temporary road closure of A350 

(Blandford Road) from 18 November for 4 

weeks through to 16 December. 

Please be advised this service will not 

serve Newton Road, Blandford Road or 

Station Road, Sturminster Marshall. 

The service will divert from King Street 

onto Churchill Close and Railway Drive 

resuming the route from High Street. 

Timetable will remain unchanged. 

 

Thank you. 


